
Dear Students, 

I am thrilled that you chose to challenge yourself by enrolling in AP World History! Our 

exploration of the journey of mankind begins with the Summer Assignment. The questions you 

will encounter in this assignment are designed to help you think critically and to give you the 

opportunity to become familiar with the type of resources you will be using throughout the 

year. The purpose of the assignment, therefore, is to emphasize the requisite skills and depth of 

knowledge for students to ensure that all students begin the year prepared for the challenges 

of this course.  

The summer assignment is divided into five sections: Two map activities, a NearPod lesson, a 

guided reading, and a video with questions embedded. 

The assignment is due on Monday, September 9, 2019. Everything you need to complete the 

assignment is posted on Unified Classroom. To join the class, You can join the class, you will 

need to follow this link 

https://wtps.learning.powerschool.com/mcallahan/whapsummer2019/signup and, when 

prompted, enter the invitation code TCQ8K. You must self-enroll before June 30. After June 30, 

please contact me via email for further instructions. If, for some reason, you are not able to 

self-enroll in the class, please contact me via email or Remind immediately! 

Students may submit completed assignments electronically via email or download, print, and 

submit hardcopies in class on or before Monday, September 9. NOTE: If you do not have a 

scanner, you will have to submit Map Activity One as a hardcopy. The assignment will be 

graded as a minor assessment. 

I fully understand how anxious many of you are beginning your high school career and taking 

your very first Advanced Placement course. While the work will be challenging, it is not 

impossible. For the past four years, every student that signed up for the course not only 

survived, but many scored well above the national average on the AP examination. My ultimate 

goal is to not only make this an exciting journey, but to help each and every one of you earn the 

highest score possible on the AP exam. You can always reach me via email or text (by signing up 

for Remind – see instructions below). Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 

concerns or questions. 

Best regards, 

Ms. Callahan 

mcallahan@wtps.org 

P.S. Please do not wait to work on your summer assignments until the last night of summer! 

How to sign up for Remind 

Text @whap192 to 81010 

https://wtps.learning.powerschool.com/mcallahan/whapsummer2019/signup
mailto:mcallahan@wtps.org

